
 
 
 

 

 

 

Planning for September.  
    

Dear Parents & Carers,  

I know I have said it on past newsletters, but it 

is lovely to see more and more children back in 

school.  The chatter and laughter of friends 

reunited after a forced break and the smiles 

from teaching staff doing what they have been 

trained to do and the pupils enjoying being back 

in the classroom learning has started to return 

Holbrook School to the happy and caring 

learning environment we all know and love. 

Hopefully the weather will be kind next week 

and our Year 6 pupils can enjoy the grounds on 

their last day at Holbrook School; we hope that 

many of the pupils will come in on their day to 

say their goodbyes even if it can’t be our 

traditional handshake with all the staff.  Even if 

your child hasn’t yet come back we would love to see them. 

The school term ends next week (Friday 17th July) and reopens on Thursday 3rd September.  

Whilst I am sure that we all hope that during the summer break the country returns to complete 

normality we cannot predict exactly what will happen over these 6 weeks and how school will look.  

The school leadership team have been busing looking at the guidance for schools for September and 

will continue to do so over the summer as and when any new advice comes out so that we can make 

the school as safe as possible for all pupils.  At the moment it looks like all pupils will return on 

Thursday 3rd September; pupils in Nursery and Reception will begin their phased start. 

During lockdown, you will have received e-mails and 

text messages from school keeping you updated and we 

will continue to use these methods if there is any 

change or, hopefully just to remind you when to come 

back to school.  Therefore, if you do change e-mail 

address or mobile phone number it is really important 

that you keep us informed so while school is closed over 

the holidays - please e-mail your child’s full name and 

date of birth in to 

updatecontacts@holbrook.coventry.sch.uk with your 

new details and we will update our system so you don’t 

miss out.  

We hope you have a good weekend and I look forward 

to seeing everyone next week on 

the final week of term.  Stay 

safe. 
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     Weekly Challenge 
Be mindful of your BEST! 
• Be active… Aim for 60mins of 

exercise a day 
• Eat healthily… Remember your five a 

day 
• Sleep well 
• Take time for you… 

Be healthy inside and out! 
 

Challenge 22 – Time for tea! 
 

This challenge is especially for our older pupils, 

those in Early Years or Key Stage 1 will need 

help.  This week, I want you to learn to make 

your parents and carers the perfect cup of tea 

or coffee!  

 
Over lockdown with school’s and work places 

being closed parents and carers have had the 

extra pressure of being your teachers.  Whilst a 

cup of tea or coffee is not really much of a 

thank you for all their hardwork it is a small 

step to show your appreciation.   

 
   

If you do join in this week’s challenge please 

take a picture and email it in to:- 

challenge@holbrookprimary.com. 

       

WANTED CLEANER!  

The school is looking for a temporary cleaner 

starting in September. 

Working 2 ½ hours a day 3:00pm – 5:30pm 

Monday to Friday. 

 

Please ring the school or download an application 

form. 

Job Description. 

 

Application Form - Word Version 

Application Ford – pdf version 
 

 

YEAR 6 LEAVERS HOODIE. 
 

We are still doing the leavers hoodie for Year 6 pupils 

– a great memento of their time at Primary School 

and of a unique year!  

 

https://www.schoolleaverscompany.co.uk/ 
 
Username SL51489 
Password 51489holbrook 

 

https://www.holbrookprimary.com/wp-content/uploads/JDPS-Cleaner-G1-july-2017.pdf
https://www.holbrookprimary.com/wp-content/uploads/Application-Form-Staff-New.doc
https://www.holbrookprimary.com/wp-content/uploads/Application-Form-Staff-New.pdf
https://www.schoolleaverscompany.co.uk/
https://www.schoolleaverscompany.co.uk/

